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Rally for Eradication of Superstition NSS Unit Social Awareness 28/12/2019 28 

On December 28th, 2019, the NSS Unit orchestrated a significant event titled "Rally for Eradication of 

Superstition" under the Social Awareness scheme. This initiative aimed to combat harmful superstitions 

prevalent in society and promote critical thinking and rationality. With 22 participants, the rally sought to 

raise awareness about the adverse effects of superstition and foster a culture of scientific inquiry and 

skepticism. 

The rally commenced with a gathering at a central location, where participants were briefed on the purpose 

and objectives of the event. Armed with banners, posters, and informative pamphlets denouncing 

superstition, the participants embarked on a march through the streets, chanting slogans advocating for 

rationality and evidence-based thinking. Through engaging activities and impactful messaging, the rally 

effectively highlighted the harmful effects of superstition and advocated for a culture of evidence-based 

reasoning. The event demonstrated the NSS Unit's commitment to social awareness and its dedication to 

fostering a more enlightened and progressive society. 

 

                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


